Taylor, Bob (Thune)

From: Taylor, Bob (Thune)

Sent: Friday, July 08, 2005 10:39 AM

To:

Subject: Tuesday BRAC Meeting.

The meeting has been confirmed for 9:30 Tuesday morning at the BRAC office. We should talk about where to meet. If you come in early enough Monday we can meet or talk. If you come in late Monday it may be best that you stay in Crystal City (Arlington) next to the Airport which happens to be where BRAC has their office: 2521 Clark Street, Suite 600, Arlington, Va 22202. There are a number of Hotels within a couple of walking blocks – Marriot, etc. I've asked that they have a member of the Gen. Counsel office present.